
 
 

  

Anti-Racism Statement 
United Way of Southwest Colorado’s (UWSWC) mission is to fight for 
the education, health, and financial stability of every person in every 
community. We believe our society has an additional obligation to work 
to remove barriers and provide support for Black, Indigenous, and 
other People of Color (BIPOC).  We acknowledge that this cannot be 
achieved without addressing systemic and institutional racism.  
Therefore, UWSWC supports concrete changes in policy addressing and 
eliminating such racism that exists in the justice system and in all 
institutions to reduce risk to the lives and livelihoods of BIPOC.   

UWSWC is working to educate our staff and board members, about 
unconscious and unintentional bias while prioritizing equity in our 
decision making to affect change both within and beyond our 
organization.  We ask our partners and all those who receive this 
message to join us in this work and help us hold our society, our 
institutions, and ourselves accountable. 

  



 
 

 

Anti-Discrimination Policy 
 
UWSWC expressly prohibits its employees from engaging in any illegal 
discrimination. It is the policy of UWSWC to maintain a work 
environment free from discriminatory practices, including sexual 
harassment and harassment based on race, color, religion, sex, 
pregnancy, national origin, creed, ancestry, disability, age, sexual 
orientation, and military or veteran status, or any other category 
protected by law. Harassment, whether verbal, physical, or 
environmental, is unacceptable and will not be tolerated by UWSWC. 
 
The purpose of this policy against harassment is to educate all 
employees about what may constitute harassment, to notify all 
employees that UWSWC will not condone or tolerate harassment, and 
to establish a procedure that encourages anyone who feels they have 
been subjected to harassment to report such conduct to 
representatives of UWSWC, who will investigate any such report. 

 
 


